2014 Bass Lake Association Membership Fees Are Now Due



Please print and complete this form and submit along with your 2014 annual fee payment of \$50

Name:			
Cottage	Address:		
Email:			

Cheques made payable to the Bass Lake Association and mailed to: Jo-Anne Goodwin / 650 Cape Avenue / Burlington, Ontario L7L 4M7

Why You Need To Join the Bass Lake Association

Your annual membership of \$50 allows us to offer many services to you. However, when membership weakens, the services offered can suffer. Please make sure that you join and encourage your neighbours too. We need everyone's help!

<u>www.basslakeweb.com</u> We actively maintain a website for our membership to keep you updated and informed. Please visit the website and let us know what you think.

Water Quality. The Association monitors the quality of the lake. We are currently testing six sites this year. You can visit our website to see our test sites and download our quality report.

Annual Newsletter. The Association hand delivers the annual newsletter to your cottage.

Events. Please visit our website to see the scheduled events that we have planned for you. Everyone is welcome to participate. We will be running the non-motorized Poker Run, Bass Lake Garage Sale, Parade of Lights, and the Dark Sky Night.

Beaver Management. The beavers can jeopardize the quality of the lake. The Association Manages the beaver issue with an annual budget to prevent any issues.

Dedicated Executive. The Executive is working for you and the quality of Bass Lake.